
We ask that all guests sanitise their hands when entering and leaving the pub
using the facilities provided.
We will ask that you provide an email address/mobile number so that  we are
compliant with the Government's test & trace policies.
Our tables are separated by 1 metre and 2 metres where possible.
We are limiting tables to 6 guests and from 2 households maximum
Please maintain social distancing throughout your visit.
Please do not congregate at the bar. Once you have ordered, please take a seat
and remain seated unless visiting the toilet.
For all visiting the toilets, please adhere to the protocols displayed at the toilet
entrance.
Children are not permitted within the pub.
Contactless card payment is preferred, however, we are still accepting cash.
We are implementing temperature checks on all team members and maintaining
strict hygiene policies and systems throughout.

We are delighted to be welcoming you back to

 The Red Lion. 
We want to make your visit as enjoyable & relaxing as is

possible in these new times.  

We ask that you assist us, by following some simple

protocols to ensure the safety and security of you, other

guests and our team.

We understand that this is a little different to previous experiences, but we assure

you that a warm welcome and big smile still awaits.

We may not be able to shake hands, but we are very much looking forward to

raising a glass together once more!

Love 

Jenny & The Red Lion Team


